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SUMMER FETE

friday 30th June 3.15pm
Can you Ae[p?

Can you offer your support to help the Friends of Sopley School?

We are planning our Summer Fete for Friday 30" June 2023 at 3.15pm, on the
school field.

The FSS are looking for parent helpers to help with preparation for the fete
and help on the big day running stalls!

Any help at all would be much appreciated. Please contact Terri on
07583104037 or at friendsofsopleyschool@outlook.com to offer your support.

There will be two mufti days in exchange for items for the summer fete.

On Friday 16th June children are welcome to come to school in mufti in exchange of a
second hand or new teddy for the ‘Teddy Tombola’ - please see the poster below.

On the fete day, Friday 30th June, children are welcome to come to school in mufti in
exchange of cakes for the cake stall.




